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Dear Senator Duniam 

On 22 October 2018 I appeared as a witness before the Senate Environment and 
. Communications Legislation Committee Estimates Hearing. 

During the hearing Senator Hanson-Young said in relation to the Sydney Opera House 
(page 110 refers): 

"Yes, but it would need to be referred to have the logo projected, and using a logo is 
itself prohibited, isn't it?" 

In response I said: 

"The conservation management plan which we discussed earlier has provisions in it 
in relation to the use of the exterior of the Opera House for projection of advertising 
and so on. So, that is a policy, and it's a policy of the Sydney Harbour Federation 
Trust. " 

I wish to correct this answer. I advertently referred to the Sydney Harbour Federation Trust, 
whereas I was referring to the Sydney Opera House Trust, as is evident from the remainder 
of my answers to questions in relation to this matter at the Hearing. 

I apologise for the error in my answer and trust this further information will be of assistance 
to the Committee. 

Yours sincerely 

Stephen Oxley 

First Assistant Secretary 
Heritage, Reef and Marine Division 
26 October 2018 
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